
 Budget Recommendations Committee 
Sub-committee on General Public Works 

 
Minutes for 9/25 Meeting 

1-3 PM 
 
The sub-committee (Pat Ballantyne, Len Benjamin, Fran Hall) met with PW Director, Jennifer 
Perry, on site, where they toured the operations, met staff members in charge of various 
aspects of the operation, inspected heavy equipment, and learned about usage, staffing, and 
repairs. The tour included The Historic Society Building; Town Hall (including bathrooms) Police 
Station, and Bandstand. At each location, Perry pointed out both work completed and work 
that is in need of attention.  
 
Perry also informed the group regarding a change in the calendar for reporting to the total BRC. 
 
The sub-committee will meet next on October 3 at 9 AM in the conference room at the Public 
Works office at the Transfer Station on Newfields Rd.  
 
 
 
   


